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From: Ed Isabell [mailto:eisabell@wilmheadstart.org] 
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2019 12:16 PM
To: 'infocso@doe.k12.de.us'
Cc: priscillaisabell@yahoo.com; 'larethaodumosu@csnc.k12.de.us'
Subject: CSNC
 
Good morning,  I wanted to take this opportunity to speak on behalf of the Charter
School of New Castle.  My wife Priscilla and I were invited to speak at the Library in
New Castle two weeks ago.  Unfortunately, we went to the wrong library which was
located on New Castle Ave, and we missed our chance to speak about our daughter’s
experience.  When I think of CSNC, I naturally think of “FAMILY” first and foremost. 
Our daughter has attended CSNC since she was in kindergarten. She is currently a 7th

grader at the middle school.   We think of CSNC as family because of the supportive,
loving, and professional teachers and administrative staff we have encountered.  The
faculty at CSNC has played an integral role in our daughter’s academic excellence, her
social emotional growth, as well as her athletic success.  This journey we have been on
with CSNC has given my wife and I peace of mind, because we know she is receiving
the best from every adult in the building.  We feel confident that when she enters high
school she will continue to excel because of the academic, social, and athletic
foundation that has been set for her by CSNC and their wonderful staff.  Thank you on
behalf of my wife Priscilla and our daughter Hailey..  
           
 
Edward Isabell, MHS
Disabilities & Health Specialist Supervisor

1021 West 3rd st. Wilmington, De 19805
Phone: 302-691-3584 ext 15
Fax: 302-691-7321
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